
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th June 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

CONDUCT OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL 
 

Whilst the vast majority of our students conduct themselves in the way we would expect and wear 

their school uniform/badge with pride, a small number of individuals let us and themselves down. 

 

Recently, I have had a small number of reports of stealing from shops such as Tesco’s, Greggs and 

the Co-op.  I have asked local shops in our community to feedback such incidents and allow us 

access to their CCTV footage, in order to identify those who may have broken the law. 

 

Students who are found to have broken the law will be sanctioned to the highest level which can be 

suspension and even the possibility of permanent exclusion.  All students are reminded to uphold 

our values and our Mission at all times on the way to and way home from school.   We are better 

than this. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Yours in service 

 

 
Mr A Hall 

HEADTEACHER 


